
CLAUDIA ROBINSON 
South Regional Courthouse 

3550 Hollywood Boulevard, 214 
Hollywood, Florida 33021 

February 1, 2018 

Via US. Mail and Electronic Mail (Daniel.nordhy@.eog.myflorida.com) 

The Honorable Rick Scott, Governor 
State of Florida 
c/o Mr. Daniel Nordby, General Counsel 
Executive Office of the Governor 
The Capitol, Suite 209 
400 South Monroe Street 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

Re: Retirement from Office 

Dear Governor Scott: 

Due to personal reasons, please accept this letter as formal notice of my retirement from office as 
County Court Judge for the Seventeenth (1 ih) Judicial Circuit in and for Broward County, 
Florida, effective February 12, 2018. 

It has been an honor, privilege, and pleasure to serve the wonderful people of Broward County, 
the Seventeenth (1 ih) Judicial Circuit, and the State of Florida, in the capacity of a County Court 
Judge. 

I would like to take this opportunity to express my heartfelt appreciation to the many talented 
and honorable judges, attorneys, judicial assistants, bailiffs, deputies, clerks, court 
administrators, and court personnel who assisted me since I took office and who work tirelessly 
in the administration of our system of justice. 

cc: Honorable Jack Tuter, Chief Judge, 17th Judicial Circuit of Florida 


